
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

REQUEST FOR BIDS 
 
The City of Coleman is requesting sealed bids from the qualified contractors for the following Hurricane 
damage repair services: 
 

1. Repair and/or replace damaged solar panels and have them hook back up to the system and any 
other repair necessary to have the system in the good working condition. The solar panels located at 
1848 Anderson Road, Coleman 

2. Repair and/or replace on damaged soffits and fascias at the following buildings: 
A-712-B Central Ave., Coleman 
B-709 Florida Ave., Coleman 
C-1848 Anderson Road, Coleman 

 
The Bid Form is available at the City Hall during the regular business hours and also on our Website 
(www.cityofcolemanfl.com).  You can bid either or both project(s).  Please send your sealed bid to the City 
of Coleman, PO BOX 456, 3502 E. Warm Springs Ave. Coleman, FL. 33521-0456 by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, 
December 8, 2017.  The sealed bids will be opened during the Regular Council Meeting of December 11, 
2017. 
 
For more information, please contact Coleman City Hall at (352) 748-1017. 
 
The City of Coleman reserves the right to waive any technicalities or irregularities, to reject any or all bids 
and/or accept that bid deemed to be in the best interest of the City. 
 
The City of Coleman is an Equal Opportunity Provider & Employer. 
 

Ruth Busby, Public Service Director 
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